
 

                           
                           

From: richardsnicholas24 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Public Comment for Board of Health meeting on August 20th. 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 6:09:24 PM 

Please see below public comment for Board of health August 20th meeting.
 Hello my name is Nicholas Richards. I am a student at TMCC. I am in full support of a 
student covid vaccine mandate. I worry about the health of my my family and my wife who 
has an autoimmune disorder. We are both college students just trying to better our future. Our 
future would be put on hold if a vaccine were not mandated out of fear for our lives and our 
loved ones. My wife's grandpa died from covid and it was devastating to the whole family. We 
need the vaccine for the future. Not getting the vaccine is like buying a car and not getting oil 
changes or preventative maintenance done, the vaccine and other vaccines is a humans 
preventative maintenance.

 Best Regards, 
Nicholas Richards 
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